Graves Registration: Men and Units 

World War II and Korea

This collection of letters, notes, rosters, stories and short histories on the subject of Graves Registration during WW II and Korea was compiled by Charles D. Butte (Bud) LTC QMC US Army Retired; 221 Shore Drive, Riviera Beach, FL  33404-2420; Telephone and Fax: (561) 841-0411;  EMail: CDBVLB@AOL.COM.


This did not just happen overnight; one evening during a telephone conversation between Bob Gibson, 3059 Quartermaster Graves Registration Company (QM GR CO), and myself, I mentioned that I wish I could get in contact with some of the old WW II and Korea QM GR CO veterans and retrieve some of their stories.  At that time, Bob said: “Let me put a request for QM GR CO men and information in the American Legion and Veterans of Foreign Wars magazines, and see what happens.”  Well, Bob did just that, and the calls, letters, and EMail started to flow.


Each piece of correspondence that I received, short and lengthy, is included in this packet.  In addition, each includes the name and address of the contributor.  Some were hand-written: I took the liberty of having some of them typed.  The students of the local Technical High School computer class were hired to assist with some of the typing.


It has been a busy time and I have enjoyed every minute of it.  It became a bigger project than I had originally thought, but there is quite a bit of interesting reading for you to browse.    You may find an old buddy that you can now contact.  That happened many times while I was gathering this information.  Someone would call and give me his name and unit, and if I had a name from that unit in my listing I would ask the individual if he knew the man; many times an old friendship was rekindled.

Thank you one and all for your interesting contributions.

Bud

(A copy, of all of the individual letters, is on file at the QM Museum, Fort Lee, VA;  Mortuary Affairs Division QM School, Fort Lee, VA, Historian, Fort Lee, VA. And at the Eisenhower Center, University of New Orleans, New Orleans, LA.) 
